REOT3 ~ 24 ~A

WE'VE MOVED!

The Editorial offices of New Zealand Woman's Weekly have
been relocated in the U.B.D. Centie at 360 Dominion Road,
Mt Eden, Auckland, 3 (on the corner of Dominion Road and

Prospect Terrace).

We're easy to find. Our new offices are on the first floor
of the centre. Come in through the main Dominion Road

entrance and ask at the Reception Desk.
We have a new telephone number: in fact, there aré a couple

of alternatives. The bcst'is 688-177, although the one on

' the letterhead will reach us as well.
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